
FRISCO, COLORADO JUNE 13, 2016

Wooden Canoe HOA 
Wooden Canoe at Water Dance on Lake Dillon

Dues Reminder 

Please make your 
third quarter (July 
1) dues payment 

of $390 to:  
Wooden Canoe 

HOA 
c/o Reed 
Property 

Management  
P.O. Box 3191 

Dillon CO 80435

Frisco Dark Sky Initiative 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind all Wooden Canoe residents of 
the dark sky initiative for the Town of Frisco.  Many have their outside lights on all 
night and many are very bright and shine directly into neighbors homes.  There 
are ways to save money and still be safe.  Lights with motion sensors can provide 
an alert if someone is in your yard after dark and they save you money by 
keeping the lights off when they aren’t needed.  Timers are another money saver 
because they can turn off your lights when you will not be using the yard; for 
instance, when you retire for the night.  We could work together to shield the 
lights so that they are even more effective.  Shielding a lamp usually requires a 
lesser wattage bulb, which is a big money saver within just a year’s time.  
Shielding reduces glare which can be blinding and produces fewer harsh 
shadows.  Dark sky friendly lighting provides real security, not just an illusion.  
Please respect the values of the mountains and why people enjoy the stars.


